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TO: Town of Pelham Committee of Adjustment, e

20 Pelham Town Square, P.0. Box 400, Fonthill, Ontatio LOS 1EQ
FROM: Frieder Honig and Sheila Boyle JJAlan Crescent, Fonthill, Ontario LOS 1E0
Dec. 21, 2019

RE: File B11/2019P; File A28/2019P; File A29/2019P, 20 Alan Crescent, Pelham

We are residents at JAlan Crescent, down the street from 20 Alan Crescent and would like to comment
on the requests for multiple minor variances from the new owner of 20 Alan Crescent.

We wish to register our opposition to the approval of the variances requested by the applicant as any
approval of said variances would adversely affect our beautiful, established neighbourhood.

We are in total agreement with neighbours immediately adjacent to 20 Alan Crescent, namely Foster
Zanutto A.p_m: Crescent) and Rob Jensen, A- Highland Ave) in the letters of opposition which they
have sent to the Committee of Adjustment.

We respectfully ask the Committee of Adjustment to deny all the requested variances and to adhere to
the present bylaw 1136.

Thank you for your attention to our concerns.

Sincerely,

e, Bou e x . Sleng

Sheila Boyle Frieder Honig





